Announcements for Monday, August 21, Math 1553

@ If you will miss September 22nd for Rosh Hashana, let me
know immediately after class today.

@ Please read the syllabus carefully.

o Before Friday at 11:59 PM, please do the Warmup homework
on Webwork (linked from T-Square; if it is not available yet, it
should become available later today). Its purpose is to make
sure you can log in to Webwork and submit answers.

To enter “z" in Webwork, type “pi” instead.

@ Enroll in Piazza (link on left column of T-Square) using your
T-Square email.
Also, enroll in the group: 1553 E6 through E9.

@ Bring your smartphone or laptop to class in the future, to
answer class polls. All that will be graded in class polls is
participation (not correctness of the answer).

Announcements, August 21, Math 1553



